
From: Paul Ehrlich
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: ban unsanctioned camping
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 3:05:57 PM

Greetings

I support the ban on unsanctioned camping!  It’s getting out-of-hand and ruining
neighborhoods and livelihoods, causing safety concerns, vandalism, and people with mental
issues unable to get the help they desperately need.

Regards,

Paul Ehrlich
paul.ehrlich@mac.com 
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